
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
Village of Pleasant Prairie 
Office of the Village Clerk 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the Village of Pleasant Prairie Municipal Board of Canvassers will 
convene Thursday, April 6, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. in the Village Hall Executive Conference Room, 9915 - 
39th Avenue, Pleasant Prairie, Wisconsin.   The purpose of this meeting will be to canvass and certify 
the municipal results for the April 4, 2017 Spring Election for Village Trustees and Municipal Judge. 
This notice is given pursuant to Section 19.84, Wisconsin Statutes.  
 
 
 
Jane M. Romanowski 
Village Clerk 
Dated and Posted:  March 28, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


